
DuxbUryl Christa A. 

CPC2017-218 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

From: sweet_tad 19@hotmail.com 
Tuesday, June 13, 2017 12:11 AM 
City Clerk 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: Online Submission on LOC2017-0085 

June 13,2017 ...... ~ 
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Application: LOC2017-0085 

Submitted by: Ms. Daniel 

Contact Information 

Address: 34 Street SE 
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Phone: 

Email : sweet tod19@hotmail.com 

Feedback: 

I usually wouldn't even blink an eye at such a request, any improvements to the neighborhood; renovations, 
upgrades, infrastructure, are generally exciting and welcome. However over the past year, I have witnessed 
multiple visits by the Calgary Police Services. The most recent and noted being June 8,2017and June 12, 
2017. I have nieces and nephews whom frequent my home and these constant visits raise some concern. I 
want to feel safe, secure and confident in my neighborhood, on my street and in my home. But coming 
home to multiple police vehicles on multiple days DOES NOT. I'm confused by the personal request made 
by the mother in the letter she wrote to the city for her reasons on redesignation, as a family they should be 
able to cohabitat and if the police are frequenting due to other circumstances I'm not sure if that the type of 
neighbors I want next to me. We are a quiet mature street friendly street and I want it to stay that way. I 
might be wrong in my assumption, I just hope these issues can be addressed for everyone's safety and peace 
of mind. Thank you, Concerned neighbor 
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